
                                            
 
 
 

INVITATION TO THE INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC 
SYMPOSIUM ON THE 200th ANNIVERSARY OF  

THE AUSTRIAN CIVIL CODE 
 
 

At the bicentennial of the entry into force of the Austrian Civil Code (ger. Allgemeines 

Bürgerliches Gesetzbuch) the Faculty of Law of the University of Ljubljana is 

organising an international scientific symposium which will take place in the faculty’s 

premises in Ljubljana on 19 & 20 January 2012. A distinguished set of experts in legal 

history and civil law from a multitude of jurisdictions will discuss the evolution of the 

Austrian Civil Code and its role and application in countries of Central and 

Southeastern Europe, as well a variety of focal substantive issues relevant in ABGB’s 

application. 

 

The lectures will be held in the language indicated in the detailed programme 

attached to this invitation. Simultaneous translation will not be available. 

 

Attendance at the symposium is free of charge. For further details, please contact Mr. 

Dugar or Ms. Pogorelčnik at gregor.dugar@pf.uni-lj.si or neza.pogorelcnik@pf.uni-lj.si. 

We kindly ask you to send them your registration application until 10 January 2012. 

 

You are kindly invited to the symposium! 


